
 
16th June 2022 

Year 6 Transition Evening: Tuesday 21st June 2022 

Dear Parent/Carers, 

We are pleased to be able to invite you and your child to Epping St, John’s School for our 

Transition Evening on Tuesday 21st June 2022.  

The evening will comprise a presentation by the Head of School, Mr Yerosimou, and Head of 

Year, Miss Petrou. There will also be an opportunity for your child to meet their form tutor 

and the other students who will be in their form. 

Please arrive at 5.45pm to register and collect relevant information. We are hoping to start 

at 6.15pm, and you will be directed to where you will begin the evening. This will be either: 

• Main Presentation in the Hall 

• Meet the Tutor in classroom 

The PTA will be serving refreshments in the hub and selling pre-loved uniform. Please can you 

bring cash as we do not have card facilities available on the evening. Forest Casuals, our new 

uniform supplier based in Loughton, will also be here with an information stand. Please be 

advised, they are not selling uniform on the evening. 

We do hope that the evening helps to settle some nerves and encourage excitement for 

September! This will, of course, be followed up by the Transition Day on Friday 24th June (a 

separate letter with details to follow). 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school. 

 

We look forward to welcoming you on 21st June.   

 

Kind regards, 

Ms Serife Horner 
Assistant Headteacher: SENCo and Personal Development 
I am currently reading: The Promise by David Galgut                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                    
 


